
Bulletin for St. Isabella Parish 
September 12, 2021 

 

During Fr. O’Sullivan’s absence and for the next few weeks, the bulletin will not be written and edited by Fr. O. 
The parish specific information will be reduced to a one page insert.   We’ll try to include most of the same 
information you are used to seeing each week but in a different format.  Thanks for your understanding.   

Mass Intentions:  Week of 9/11 – 9/17 

Saturday 9/11   5:00PM     Geri Lovette+ 
Sunday 9/12  8:30AM   Barbara & Bryan McCarthy+ 
Monday 9/13   8:30AM  Geri Lovette+ 
Tuesday 9/14   8:30AM   Peter & Labib Seraphim+ 
Wednesday 9/15  8:30AM   Doe Rodriguez+ & Eugene Fitzpatrick+ 
Thursday 9/16  8:30AM   Mike Mangini+ 
Friday 9/17   8:30AM   Nelson Jenosa+ 
 
 
Weekly Offering & Stewardship (week ending 9/4-9/5) 
St. Isabella: 
Offertory  $3933.00  
Maintenance  $4718.00 
Total:    $8651.00 
 
Archdiocesan Annual Appeal (AAA) 
2021 St. Isabella’s Goal:  $82,827 
Donations to Date:  $18,258 
Need:     $64,569 

Priests Retirement Fund: There will be a second collection next weekend 9/18 and 9/19 for the Priests 
Retirement Fund.  Envelopes will be available in the back of the church. 

St. Vincent de Paul Society will be selling raffle tickets next Sunday 9/18 and 9/19 after the Masses.  The 
pandemic has changed the way our Conference raises much needed funds. Most help has come from the 
Marin District Council of St. Vincent de Paul. Now here is an opportunity for you to help – the Annual “Pennies 
from Heaven” raffle sponsored by the District Council.  The Grand Prize is $1,000 in cash.  100% of the 
proceeds from tickets we sell at St. Isabella’s will be used for our work here in the Terra Linda area.  Raffle 
Tickets are $20 each or 10 tickets for $100.  Make checks payable to St. Vincent de Paul Society and mail to 
Marie Zeiter at 32 Skyview Terrace, San Rafael, CA 94903.  Questions – call Marie at 415-479-3286.    Ticket 
payment must be returned by September 23rd in order to be entered in the raffle. 

Eucharistic Ministers & Lectors: Shelly Millsap will be putting together a draft schedule for October.  If you 
have any questions after receiving your schedule, please reach out to Shelly at shellymillsap@comcast.net 

 

 



 

Parish School of Religion registration is open for 2021-2022. If you have elementary school children in grades 
1 -8 and would like them to be enrolled in weekly religious education classes, our Parish School of Religion is 
now accepting registrations. We are planning on holding in person classes. More information and online 
registration can be found on our church website: www.stisabellasparish.org. Paper registrations also available.  
Contact PSR Coordinator Therese Bruton at: therese@stisabellasparish.org with any questions. 

 

LET US REMEMBER IN OUR PRAYERS…. 

The sick of our parish that they may experience strength in the Lord’s compassion: Deacon Jim Myers, Fr. 
Neil Healy, Cathie Inglis, Beth Flaherty, Tara Garcia, Jordan Roggenbuck, Louise & Phil Rapoport, Brendan 
Moylan, Sue Egisti, John Walters, Elsie & Mike Peregrin, Mary Polizza, Maria Renderos, Pat Buttner, Dr. Mark 
Higgins, Baby Charlotte Merino, Ally Glass, Una Sherman, Margaret Cervetto, Jack Cooper 

A Time for Sorrow, let us also remember in our prayers those who live forever with Christ: 
Dan White, Connie Gove, Deacon Rich Younkin, Doug Lathrop, Francine Strain, Michael & Norma Giannini, Fr. 
Wilton Smith, Alice Bogan, Nola Joy Slingsby, Alfred Petrofsky, Virginia Page, Rich Martino, Gilberte Godfrey, 
Robert Gash, Ivano Santi, Oliver Mackley, Mike Mangini, Mark Momboisse, Jimmy Lucero, Istvan Kadar, Robert 
Burkhard, Eileen Kerr, Margorie Manko, Barbara Walsh, Lucille Bailey, Maria Ponce, Lorraine Duffy, Jonathan 
Edwards, Gary La Rocca, David Papke, Martha McNeil  
 

St. Isabella Catholic School Admissions  
   Come explore your Parish Catholic School and discover the difference a Catholic education can make for your 
child and family. We provide a complete educational program built on strong core academics with faith 
formation and prayer woven into the students” daily school experience.  
   Admission tours are held Monday & Friday mornings at 8:45 by appointment.  Arrangements can be made if 
these times cannot fit your schedule.  We’re anxious to answer your questions about the application process 
for all grades. 
   You are encouraged to call the office at 415-479-3727 and set an appointment or contact Principal Rob 
Pheatt via email at rpheatt@stisabellaschool.org 
 
REMINDERS: 

 Weekday Mass is now at 8:30AM  
 Reconciliation at St. Isabella’s Church – Saturdays 4:00 – 4:45PM or by appointment, call 415-479-1560 

•     Rosary Prayer group meets every Monday at 5:15PM in the church.  All are welcome. 
 

 
Ex-Catholic is the fasting growing religion in the 
world.  Especially with youth. 


